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A Sincere Gratitude to
Shri Varun Kapoor, Additional Director General of Police

For his empowering session and enlightening views on dealing with Cyber Security. We also
highly appreciate his commendable efforts through his campaign “Black Ribbon Initiative”
for spreading awareness on Cyber Security in the country.

We strongly feel that we will be more safe in the Cyber world after this power packed session.
We wish you success in all your future endeavours.

Date : 27/09/2016 Place : Indore
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LION HEMCHANDRA JAIN LION RAKESH ASTHANA
(President) (Secretary)






